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Delegation of the Orthodox Church of Antioch visits
churches in Sochi
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From January 29 to February 1, 2018, a delegation of the Orthodox Church of Antioch, led by
Metropolitan Saba of Bosra, Horan and Arab Mountains, was on a visit to the Russian city of Sochi for
the Syria-wide forum - The Congress of the Syrian National Dialogue.

As part of their trip, the guests from the Patriarchate of Antioch visited on January 31 several churches
in Sochi, including the church of the Holy Prince Vladimir Equal-to-the-Apostles, church of
Transfiguration of the Lord, the church of the Saviour’s Image Not Made with Hands, and others
churches to become acquainted with the history of Orthodox in that region.

They were led on their tour by the dean of the diocese of Yekaterinodar’s Lazarevsky church district.
Archpriest Dionisiy Marchuk. The delegation was accompanied by Ye. Bakhtin, a staff member of the
Moscow Patriarchate department for external church relations.
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